
Young Terrace Community Center

The Deputy Director, Sarah Black, will be available to provide free consultation,
advice, and intake for services.

Last updated on April 17, 2024.
Print

Table of Contents

NEWS

News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

15 Mar 2024

Youth Homelessness Prevention Project

We are thrilled to announce that LASEV's Disability Rights Unit/Homeless…
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16 Nov 2023

LASEV Partner Receives Distinguished Award

The National Legal Aid and Defender’s Association has awarded Stanley (Stan)…
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